
 

 

7th June 2019 

 ONLINE CASHLESS PAYMENT SYSTEM 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Following feedback from the recent Parent Questionnaire, we have been looking into the options available to 

the school for an online payment system for parents.  This will give you the facility to make payments for 

school meal, visits, music tuition, breakfast club etc, online with your debit or credit card.  

We are writing to try and gauge the level of interest in using a cashless system for all payments to school.  If 

we move to a cashless system you will no longer be able to make any payments in school, except for charity 

days eg. Children in Need.  In order to use the cashless system you will need to give us your email address and 

mobile phone number.  However, if you do not have online access you can still subscribe to the system and 

make cash payments at any PayPoint facility (the nearest one to school being at the Spar Shop). 

It is very important that you let us know of your preference for making payments to school as we will base our 

decision on the choice of the vast majority of parents.  Please complete and return the slip below to the school 

office by Friday 14th June. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Burkinshaw 
Headteacher 
 

I/we would like to use an online system for all payments to school and understand that this means I will no 

longer be able to make payments in school 

I/we would like to continue to use the current cash/cheque system for payments to school 

(please tick which option you would prefer) 

Child/children’s name/s……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Parent/Carer signature …………………………………………………………………………………………………................................ 

 
 

 

 


